
                                                                                                                                                      July 25,2023 

 

To:  M.D. of Bonnyville #87 Council 

This letter is in regard to Bylaw # 1849, (temporary occupation of a road allowance), North of 

NW20-59-4w4m in the M.D. of Bonnyville, # 87. 

This road allowance runs adjacent to our hayfield on NW20-59-4w4m. This road allowance has 

always served as a way of transporting our hay off the field when wet conditions prevent us 

using alternate routes. It also allows us to check and maintain our fences as well as a route to 

herd cattle back home in the event of escape. 

Over the years previous land owners have fenced this road allowance for grazing purposes and 

we were unable to access it. We have gone before council previously to have it removed. 

The current acreage owner on SW29-59-4w4m has fenced it off once again. He was to have 

removed his fence 2 years ago but so far has not complied. 

We would like to be able access this road allowance once again for the aforementioned 

purposes. Thank you. 

                                                                                 Barbara Kellerman 

                                                                                 SW20-59-4w4m. 

                                                                                Ph: 780 812 1644 

                                   

 

APPENDIX C









All pictures taken 
on Road allowance 
where applicant 
has already been 
cutting down 
mature trees



Road 
Allowance

Applicants  
Property

Fence Recently Taken 
down between 
Applicants Property 
and MD Road 
Allowance prior to 
Approval



Applicant Intentionally threw 
Barb Wire from the road 
allowance into the quarter 
where my horses where 
grazing.

Could have resulted in injury to 
my horses due to her actions.


